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For Confession:   By appointment–any time 
  At Our Lady of Lourdes:  Saturday   -  4:30 p.m. 
 

For Baptism:        Call the Rectory at least four weeks before the  
 baptism. Baptismal instruction for the parents and the 

god-parents is required. 
 

For Marriage:      Call the Rectory at least six months before. A six 
month preparation time is required.  

Mass Schedule 
Our Lady of Lourdes: 
 

            Saturday - 5:00 p.m.;  Sunday -  7:00am  & 10:30 a.m. 
           Monday - 8:00 am;  Tues 8:00 am 
 Thursday 6:30 pm  Friday -  8:00 a.m. 
             Holy Days: 7:00 a.m. &  7:00 p.m. 
 

Immaculate Conception :          
                                  Sunday– 8:30 a.m. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration     8:30-9:30 am on Tuesdays 
            7-8pm on Thursdays  

WELCOME 
We welcome all our visitors and friends to our Parish. We are 

glad that you are here with us today.  If you would like to 
join our Faith Community, please call (217) 784-4671, or stop 

by at the Parish office at any time. 

Mon—6/4/12           8:00 am Ruby Kemmer 

Tue—6/5/12             8:00 am Lyla Hutchcraft 

Wed—6/6/12            
 

No Mass 

Thurs—6/7/12          
 

No Mass 

Fri—6/8/12               
 

No Mass 

Sat—6/9/12            5:00 pm 
 

Margaret Tomlinson 

Sun—6/10/12          7:00 am 
                                8:30 am 
                                10:30 am  

For the People (OLL) 
For the People (Imm. Conception) 
For the People  (OLL) 

 

June 3, 2012 The Most Holy Trinity June 3, 2012 The Most Holy Trinity   

St. George Mission  

1881–2011 Immaculate Conception Church  202 E Green  Roberts, IL  60962 

We Are Called To Share Our Time, Talent, & Treasure 
Looking for another way to share your treasure with Our 
Lady of Lourdes and Immaculate Conception? If you 
have stocks, bonds, or mutual funds that you would like 
to donate, please consider gifting to Our Lady of Lourdes 
and Immaculate Conception.  Please also consider Our 
Lady of Lourdes and Immaculate Conception when you 
review your Estate Plan and/or Will. For more information 
or assistance, contact Father John at 217-784-4671 or 
pastor@ololgc.org  

Thank You For Your Gifts! 
 O.L.L. I.C. 

Envelopes $2265 $181 (total) 

Loose $141  

Special   

Other (Capital Improvements) $ 235  

81 81 Families Participating  

Week 85 of our Capital Campaign Pledge DriveWeek 85 of our Capital Campaign Pledge Drive  

Pledged    $175,139.00    Received    $157,507.04    

Ministry Schedules can also be viewed on our website: http://ololgc.org/ 

Date Altar Servers Lectors Euch. Minister Ushers 

Saturday, June 9    5:00 pm Nick Cotter 
Kaleb Cotter 

Patti Huppert 
Marj Brown 

 Jerry Lynch 
Todd Thomas 

Sunday, June 10    7:00 am Axel Doran Becky Doran   

Sunday, June 10    10:30 am Andrew Laughery 
Austin Rosenbaum 

Michelle Rosenbaum 
Lisa Volker 

Deacon Jeff Matt Doran 

 
Mass Intentions 

If you wish to have a mass intention for a loved one, 
anniversary or other occasion, please contact the 

parish office.  Mass intentions are $10.  



If you or a family member is ad-
mitted to the hospital or makes a 
trip to the Emergency Room, 
please contact Fr. John or Dea-
con Jeff prior to admission at  
(217) 784-4671. 

Father John’s CornerFather John’s Corner  
 

 In the last couple of years, the diocese has des-

ignated Father’s Day to have a collection for priests’ 

pension fund.  It intended to run for 5 years.  However, 

there was a bequest toward this fund recently.   There-

fore, it no longer needs to have a second collection.  I 

am aware that you still see the Priest Pension Fund en-

velop.  After I have spoken with the finance council 

committee members, we have decided that any money 

received from these envelopes will be added into the 

parish’s outreach fund.  You may be aware that Father 

Dennis has decided to contribute to the Gibson City 

Welfare to help those in need in the community.  

Whatever we collected will serve that purpose.  

There are only 2 weeks left to register for the 

Totus Tuus program.  If you have not registered, please 

do so ASAP.  We need to know the head count so we 

can order material accordingly.  

 I will travel to San Diego to see my fami-

ly from June 5-13.  In the mean time there will be no 

daily mass. 

 Thank you. 
 

Join the Caring Team! 
 

Dates are still available to clean our beautiful 

church. Simply sign up on the calendar in the front 

of the church for the week you’d like to volunteer.  
 

The parish will contact you with more details.  

Thank you! 

This Week in Our Parish: 

 
 Mon, June 4th: Home Bound Ministry meet-

ing at 7 pm in the rectory  

 Tue, June 5th: C.A.L.M Meeting at 6:30 pm 

at Fr. Kirk Hall 

ORDINATIONS TO THE PRIESTHOOD 

AND TRANSITIONAL DIACONATE 

We Congratulate the following seminarians who were or-

dained priests for the Diocese of Joliet on Saturday, June 2, 

2012 at 11:00 a.m. at the Cathedral of St. Raymond in Joliet. 

FRANKLIN DURAN 

SEBASTIAN GARGOL 

WILLIAM VAGENAS 

 

The following seminarians were ordained transitional dea-

cons for the Diocese of Joliet on Saturday, June 2, 2012 at 

11:00 a.m. at the Cathedral of St. Raymond in Joliet. 

MAREK HERBUT 

JOHN LOVITSCH 

MARCIN MICHALAK 

DAVID MOWRY 

Fr. Dennis Spies' 10th Anniversary of Holy Ordination  
The parishioners at St. Liborius, Steger, would like to invite everyone 

to help celebrate Fr. Dennis Spies' 10th Anniversary of Holy Ordina-

tion.  To help celebrate, Father would like for everyone to participate 

in the Corpus Christi procession after one of the masses on June 9th 

or 10th. In case of rain, the procession will continue in church.  Im-

mediately following the procession, please join Father in our Parish 

Hall for refreshments.  

OLL’s Home Bound Ministry   
 

Help bring Communion to our parishioners in the 

Annex and Heritage Manor on Sunday after mass.  

Volunteering for the Home Bound Ministry is a 

wonderful way to serve our brothers and sisters in 

Christ. Don’t hesitate to contact Fr. John at 784-

4671 if you feel called to serve or if you know 

someone in long-term or temporary care who 

would like to receive Communion.  

More photos of First Communion and Confirma-
tion are needed for our website. Email them to 

pastor@ololgc.org 

Totus Tuus Help Needed 

Volunteers are still needed for Totus Tuus, 

which will be held June 17-22. If you would 

like to provide a lunch/dinner meal for team 

members please contact Helen Haynes at 217 

784-2916.  Those who would like to help dur-

ing daytime or evening sessions, please con-

tact Alyce at 217 745-2411 or 217 615-7844.  

 Thank You!! 




